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01/04/2019  20:54:182019/1070/P OBJ Justin Barrington I live at college court next door to this site. 

Currently, there is very low number of visitors to this building. Putting a clinic there will result in significantly 

more visitors. I have no doubt a number of those visitors will attempt to use our private car park which will 

cause significant friction. 

I also find it absurd that mental health patients should be accessing a clinic through an area where I regularly 

see children playing. 

Finally, the application twists and bends the reality. Surely if the top floor is therapy, then the other space will 

be part of that even if it’s just for their own use. If granted, I have little doubt the other floors will be encroached 

on in the future, increasing the number of people further. 

This is all really bad for the local residents. Especially the people who live at 39..

01/04/2019  11:25:572019/1070/P OBJNOT Lily Akgul My name is Lily and I am 8 years old.  I live in #6, 39 College Crescent. 

I really like playing with my neighbours out in the courtyard.  But if the clinic comes, I can’t play because they 

are strangers and there are too many. 

Please keep it how it is.  THANK YOU

From Lily
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01/04/2019  19:36:222019/1070/P OBJEMPER Cara Lowy Dear Mr Benmbarek,

My name is Cara. I am sixteen years old and live in House 4, 39 College Crescent. I am writing to you 

because I would like to object to the planning application of Dr Silvert to turn the office in 39 College Crescent 

into a psychiatric clinic. As you might know the office in College Crescent was rented by “Lily’s Kitchen” in the 

past and the five or six office workers were like another family in our little community. They had two dogs who 

played with our dogs and we took in each others parcels and we all knew each other. 

By changing this office into a clinic our community would be terribly affected because instead of sharing our 

private space with five or six persons that are known to us, we would have ten therapists and all of their 

patients walking in and out of our private courtyard all day long.

There is not access into the office building from the road, therefor all the patients would have to enter our 

private courtyard so they could find their way into the clinic. Our courtyard is kept very clean and has pretty 

planting as well as toys for the children in our residential community. Once patients have completed their 

meetings or whilst their are waiting for their appointments to come up they will inevitably feel invited to sit down 

and enjoy the sunshine which will lead to large amounts of people that we don’t know mixing with us kids in 

the courtyard. They will for sure leave behind their empty coffee cups and crisp packets as well. Even if Mr 

Silvert promised to inform his patients that they can’t stay on in our courtyard or leave litter behind, there will 

be nobody to enforce that. It would be terribly unfair to us children ( we are eight kids under ten and two under 

18) to lose that little bit of outside space because Mr Silvert wants to operate a clinic in the wrong place. 

I personally would also feel very unsafe because our houses have very large windows that face the courtyard 

and hundreds of people would then be able
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